
 

The U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) 
Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) developed 
this monthly one-page bulletin, to inform you, our 
conference stakeholders, of the latest SEVP outreach 
news and events. Our goal is to keep the lines of 
communication open with you, help you stay up-to-date 
with SEVP’s latest general outreach, programmatic 
updates and interagency coordination. Each month you 
will receive the latest SEVP outreach news and a list of 
the notable events, including a schedule of webinars 
available at Study in the States. 

 
Live Q&A Sessions 
We, at SEVP, are hosting live question and answer 
sessions on Study in the States. The sessions will provide 
you with the opportunity to submit questions and concerns 
to us, and receive answers in real time from SEVP subject 
matter experts. For more information on upcoming live 
question and answer sessions, visit our Conferences 
Page on Study in the States, follow us on Twitter 
(@StudyinStates) and like us on Facebook.  
 
SEVP’s New Satisfaction Survey  
Did you recently hear SEVP present at a conference or 
participate in an SEVP-sponsored webinar? We want your 
feedback. To give us feedback on our outreach events, 
simply take a few moments to fill out the “Conference 
Survey” on Study in the States. This will help us continue 
to provide you with the best and most useful information 
possible. 
 

Arrival/Departure Record Webinar 
In April, SEVP and U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
hosted an informational webinar for designated school 
officials. The webinar provided information on the recently 
published interim final rule in the Federal Register to 
automate the “Arrival/Departure Record" (Form I-94).  
 
EducationUSA and the Institute of 
International Education  
In April, SEVP participated in a webinar with 
EducationUSA and the Institute of International Education. 
During the event, participants discussed topics such as 
the “Certificate of Eligibility for Nonimmigrant Student 
Status” (Form I-20), SEVIS fee payment (Form I-901), visa 
application, travel preparation and student employment. 
We have posted the recorded webinar on our webinars 
page for public viewing.  

 
2013 NAFSA Annual Conference  
In May, SEVP representatives attended the “Association 
of International Educators Annual Conference & Expo.” 
Additionally, some SEVP subject matter experts attended 
via video conference to answer questions. SEVP 
participated in three sessions, “Hot Topics: Student and 
Exchange Visitor Information System (SEVIS) and Visas 
for Intensive English Program,” ”SEVIS Hot Topics: 
Current SEVIS I and SEVIS II Issues,” and “Discussions 
with SEVP about F and M Student Issues.” SEVP will 
provide a summary of questions asked at the conference, 
and their corresponding answers on the Study in the 
States blog.  
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